TIBETAN CHILDREN’S VILLAGE
COMPLETION REPORT
Project Title:



Roofing and Equipment 

Project Location:


TCV Home, Chandigarh
Funding Received:


Rs. 165,000/-
Project Sponsor:


Pour Toi du Monde, France
Brief Report:

The Tibetan Children’s Village (TCV) takes care of over 14,000 children, young youths and old people in various branches spread across India. Each branch village/school has a health centre or dispensary facilities on campus for all minor ailments and treatments.  For major treatments and diagnosis, our patients are referred to the Post Graduate Institute of Medical Sciences, an Indian government hospital in Chandigarh, firstly because of lower medical costs and secondly this government hospital is the nearest hospital from our schools in the north, which offer very good medical attention.  For most of the cases referred to this hospital, seeking doctor’s appointment is not much of a problem, but acquiring hospital bed admission is rather difficult. Therefore, we bought this house in Chandigarh many years ago, near from the hospital location, which now provide accommodation to TCV patients and medical care by a nurse in residence.  On an average, the TCV Home accommodates and takes care of between 120-150 referral cases from all TCV schools in a year at different intervals.  
The flat-terraced roof at the front entrance to the building was made of mud and bricks and water was seeping through to the inside causing damage to the building.  To overcome the leakage problem, we built an extension over this area with angle iron and sheet roofing to protect the roof and also provide a shaded area to sit out or dry clothes.  Also, we purchased 15 bed side tables with locker for the rooms.   This is very useful for patients to put their personal belongings during their stay at the home. 
Conclusion:
We are extremely grateful to “Pour Toi du Monde” and all its donors for the most wonderful support in realising this project.  As such projects are un-budgeted, without the financial contribution from you; it would have been very difficult for us to carry out the roofing work.  Your generosity and timely support for the project is greatly appreciated and valued.  The benefit of this project would mean a great deal for the care of many patients from all TCV villages/schools in the years to come.  Photos of the project are attached separately. 

THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR THE BIG HEART!
